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Tuesday 28th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 5 Educational Visit to the musical “Wicked” at The Apollo Victoria Theatre, London 

We are thrilled to inform you that we have been fortunate in securing a booking to take all 

pupils in Year 5 to see the popular musical “Wicked” at The Apollo Victoria Theatre London 

on Wednesday 29th March 2023.   

The performance will be at 2.30 pm and there will be a 30 minute question and answer 

session afterwards.  

We will depart from school by 10am returning home at approximately 9pm.  

The cost for your child to take part is £63.00. This includes transport and a ticket to the 

performance at the theatre.     

All pupils will be required to wear their school uniform and school shoes. Due to the length of 

the trip, pupils will require a packed lunch, packed tea and snacks and drinks. The coach will 

stop at Stansted services for a comfort break on both journeys.  

We are fortunate to have room on the coach to take a small number of parents and carers 

who would be willing to buy a ticket and assist staff with escorting the pupils: further 

information to follow.  

To confirm your child can attend, please provide your consent via Pupil Asset. In order to 

secure transport and theatre tickets please make a payment of £63.00 via the Pupil Asset 

portal by Wednesday 22nd March 2023.  

If you believe you are eligible for support with funding for this educational visit, including 

those who qualify for free school meals please contact Mrs Norgate via office-ds@yare-

edu.org.uk for more information.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Black 

Year 5 Teacher, English Subject Lead and Senior Lead 
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